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We are a farming family that raises Red Angus cattle and we have a hay/haylage 

operation. My family came to Yoder from Norway 150 years ago.  They logged and 

farmed the northern Willamette Valley. We are continuing our family tradition and will 

have another generation to continue our way of life. The state of Oregon needs to 

support small farms, not make it harder. We oppose the state of Oregon monitoring 

our wells. Instead of making it harder on small farms, support the state’s small farm 

operations. Thank you.  


